




CONSOLIDATION AGREEMENT
OF

ANNAPOLIS WATER DISTRICT
&

KARCHER CREEK SEWER DISTRICT

TIDS IS AN AGREEMENT entered into between ANNAPOLIS WATER

DISTRICT, a Washington municipal corporation, hereinafter also called "ANNAPOLIS

WATER", and KARCHER CREEK SEWER DISTRICT, a Washington municipal

corporation, hereinafter also called "KARCHER CREEK".

RCW 57.32.010 authorizes water and sewer districts to consolidate into combined

districts ifsuch combination "shall be conducive to the public health, welfare, and convenience

and be of special benefit to the lands of the districts."

Presently, ANNAPOLIS WATER and KARCHER CREEK co-own joint administration

facilities equally. ANNAPOLIS WATER's general manager, LAWRENCE J. CURLES, is also

presently serving as KARCHER CREEK's general manager pursuant to agreement reached

between the two districts last year. Presently, the same two commissioners also serve on the

boards ofeach district.

During the past year, the districts have studied whether it would be to their mutual

benefit, and in the best interests of the customers each serves, to combine into one district. The

results of that study indicate such a combination would create greater operating efficiencies,

better service to the public each serves, and generate cost savings by avoiding duplication in

administrative services and certain property owned by each.

Previously, pursuant to RCW 57.32.010, each district considered and studied the issue of

consolidation, and each held public hearings to receive input from the public concerning this

issue. At the conclusion ofthis process, each district specifically determined consolidation ofthe
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